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Dear Mr Shapps,

Stonehenge is a pristine world heritage site of enormous significance and repute, and the
project in question demands a re-examination of the DCO without further delay for the
following reasons (as if defacing the environment and threatening access to, and
enjoyment of, a world-renowned iconic monument isn’t enough in itself).

The Environment Act 2021 outlines new measures essential to any achievable reversal of
climate change and subsequent recovery, and emissions from the new road would naturally
threaten such ambitions. This, along with UNESCO's opposition to the scheme and the
findings of the 2021 World Heritage Committee coincide with the costly, long-term
implications, none of which have so far been re-assessed as promised in accordance with
the due diligence expected of National Highways.

No-one disagrees with the fact that heavy traffic in the area needs to be managed, but the
fact that there are far less impactful alternatives should trigger a re-examination of the
project by an independent panel in lieu of any further decisions being made which could
have an irreversibly destructive impact on ancient land and livelihoods.

Sincerely,

J Larsen





